NEWS LETTER

PROJECT INTOMBI'S JOURNEY
OF EPOWERMENT

In the rhythmic cadence of our
mission, we are honored to share the
inspiring journey of Project Intombi
over the past year. Every step forward
has been a testament to the
transformative power of education,
empowerment, and the provision of
reusable feminine hygiene products.

Our mission remains a beacon of
hope, a pledge to empower women
through dignified menstrual health
support and education. As we tread
forward, we actively break down
cultural barriers, seeking not just to
provide hygiene products but to
create lasting change in the
communities we touch.

A Ripple of Hope

In 2023, we expanded our reach to
over 11 schools, extending our impact
to 113% more recipients than before.
The distribution of 1050+ buckets
symbolizes a message of hope and
dignity to the lives we touch. Each
bucket carries the promise of a
brighter future.

Looking ahead, we strive to reach
2600 young women, cementing our
commitment to leaving no young
woman behind. The path ahead may be
filled with aspirations, but we move
forward with the conviction of
creating a positive ripple effect that
echoes through the ages.

As we continue on this journey, we
draw strength from the collective
efforts and dedication of our team.
With hope in our hearts, we pray for
continued success, guided by God’s
grace. May our endeavors continue to
impact more lives and inspire positive
change.
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